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Dear all,

We hope this message finds you well as we prepare for the upcoming World Skate Games 2024. This

communication will provide important clarifications regarding the rules that will be in effect during

the upcoming Speed Marathon World Championship 2024.

While creating this new World Skate Marathon Tour (WSMT) we aimed to improve visibility to our

sport, enlarging our movement and attracting new participants, as a benefit for our athletes but also

to everyone taking part in our community. While pursuing such ambitious goals it is expected that we

find space for improvement.

As an International Federation, we deeply respect the dedication and hard work of our athletes,

coaches, teams, and National Federations and we recognize the importance of a fair and enjoyable

competition in such a complex environment.

After considering different situations within our community, we have reassessed them with the aim

of enhancing fairness, clarity, and the overall competitive experience. The following are only

applicable to Pro categories:

● Athletes can wear any skinsuit (National Federation, WSMT Team or Club).

● National Federations can be represented by up to a maximum of 4 athletes per gender.

● Regardless of the skinsuit worn, points obtained by the athletes will count for their WSMT

individual ranking. These points will also account for the WSMT Team they have registered at

the beginning of the season 2024 (if applicable).

● Despite being a World Championship, medals will not be accounted for in the WSG Medal Table.

These are applicable only for the 2024 Speed Marathon World Championships.

We believe that these clarifications will contribute to the continued growth and development of our

sport, fostering a positive and respectful environment for all participants. We thank you for your

ongoing support and commitment, and we look forward to seeing you at the competition.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

For more information you can contact sportsdepartment@worldskate.org

Looking forward to seeing you there!

Best regards,

Jorge Roldan Roberto Marotta

Speed TC Chair Secretary General
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